
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Tyler Hessel, Chair, Huron County Board of Health, to the Honourable Doug 

Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding cancellation of Ontario’s Basic Income Pilot 

(November 8, 2018) 

2. Letter from Councillor Henry Clarke, Chair of the Board of Health, Peterborough Public 

Health, to Renu Kulendran, Executive Director, Legalization of Cannabis Secretariat, 

regarding the Regulatory Framework for Cannabis Storefronts (November 8, 2018) 

3. Hastings, Prince Edward Public Health 2019 - 2023 Strategic Plan 

4. Letter from Councillor Henry Clarke, Chair of the Board of Health, Peterborough Public 

Health, to the Honourable Caroline Mulroney, Attorney General, regarding funding for the 

enforcement of cannabis use (November 18, 2018) 

5. Letter from Joe Virdiramo, Chair of the Board of Health, Thunday Bay District Health Unit, 

to the Honourable Lisa MacLeod, Minister of Children, Community and Social Services, 

regarding funding for the Health Babies, Healthy Children program (November 21, 2018) 

6. Letter from Joe Virdiramo, Chair of the Board of Health, Thunday Bay District Health Unit, 

to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, and the Honourable Lisa MacLeod, 

Minister of Children, Community and Social Services, regarding termination of Ontario’s 

Basic Income Pilot and reduction of the scheduled increase to Ontario Works and Ontario 

Disability Support Program (November 21, 2018)  

7. Letter from Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, Public 

Health Sudbury & Districts, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding 

Support for Provincial Oral Health Program for Low Income Adults and Seniors 

(December 7, 2018) 


